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April 11, 2000 
 

 
ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS 
 

Circular Letter No. 00-1340 
 
RE: MWCIA 1999 Annual Report  
 
We are pleased to present you with a copy of the 1999 Annual Report of the Minnesota Workers’ 
Compensation Insurers Association for your review.  This report provides members and others with basic 
information about MWCIA and includes many of the significant events of 1999 that helped shape the 
activities of MWCIA during the past year.  We hope you will gain a good understanding of the variety of 
operations performed by MWCIA during 1999 as you read through this report. 
 
Here is a short sampling of MWCIA’s significant achievements and activities in 1999: 
 
 

• Deployment of an integrated client server database whose development was based on 
shared technology with North Carolina and Wisconsin, through the joint venture industry 
group known as ACCCT 

 
• Upgrading of ”BEEP” – a PC software product which was developed by 9 states in 1997 as a 

cooperative effort through the joint venture industry group known as ACCCT 
 

• Successful implementation of upgrades to all MWCIA systems in preparation for Y2K 
compliance 

 
• Advancement of the 2000 Ratemaking Report release schedule 

 
• Development of a new actuarial software product known as ACCEDE© 

 
• Strengthened communication between MWCIA and several state agencies and industry 

organizations 
 

• Deployment of an enhanced MWCIA website @ www.mwcia.org and continued development 
of additional website products and services 

 
• Review and deployment of new subscriber guidelines and account management system 

 
By continuing to focus on positive and proactive approaches to business, MWCIA provides value to its 
membership as it continues to develop many new and improved products and services for our members 
and their associates.  As MWCIA moves into the future, we will continue to be a proactive, forward 
thinking organization dedicated to serving the Minnesota workers’ compensation industry.  We appreciate 
your continued support of our organization and wish you a prosperous and productive year! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bruce A. Tollefson, CIC 
President 


